
 

LAST LITTER PROGRAM 
Has your pet had a new litter of kittens? 

Make it their last litter! 
  

PAWS works to reduce pet overpopulation; help prevent unplanned litters and ensure that every animal in 

our community has a home. Through the Last Litter Program, PAWS offers FREE spay surgery for any 

female cat whose offspring (kittens) is surrendered to the shelter for our adoption program! 

 

How it works: 

• Work with our Shelter Director to schedule a surrender appointment for your pet’s offspring. 

o Kittens must be weaned. 

o There is no surrender fee for kittens. 

• When you bring the babies in for surrender, we will schedule a date for a free spay surgery for your 

pet through the PAWS Spay/Neuter program. 

• PAWS will get your pet’s babies vaccinated, treated for worms and fleas, spay/neutered, 

microchipped, and will find them great homes. 

  

The Last Litter program is open to residents of the town of Appleton, Belmont, Camden, Rockport, 

Lincolnville, Belfast, Hope, Northport, Searsmont, Liberty, Islesboro and Swanville. 

  

For more information, or to sign up for the Last Litter program, contact peteypaws@pawsadoption.org or 

call 207-236-8702.  
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